
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF UNION 

SECTION 8 HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM  
ADMINISTRATIVE PLAN UPDATE 

 

In accordance with U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
guidelines, the Town of Union Housing Authority is offering the opportunity for resident 
and public comment on proposed changes to the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher 
Program Administrative Plan. The proposed Administrative Plan can be viewed on the 
HUD/Rental Assistance section of the town’s web page at www.townofunion.com.  
Persons wishing to comment on the content of the proposed Administrative Plan may 
submit written comments to: 
 

Town of Union Planning Department 
3111 East Main Street 

Endwell, New York 13760  
 
Written comments will be accepted until 4:00 P.M., Wednesday January 19th, 2022. 
Comments may also be submitted via electronic mail to hud@townofunion.com.  All 
comments will be reviewed and a summary of comments received will be included in the 
submission to HUD.  Persons with disabilities needing a special format for the proposed 
Administrative Plan should contact the Town of Union Planning Department at (607) 
786-2985.  This notice constitutes the initiation of the 30-day public review period. 
 
The Town Board will allow for additional comment on the proposed Administrative Plan 
during a public hearing scheduled for Wednesday January 19th, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. in the 
second floor Town Board meeting room located at 3111 East Main Street, Endwell, New 
York 13760. After the public hearing has closed, the Town Board will vote on the 
proposed plan.  
 

Christopher Kylor 
Community Development Coordinator 

http://www.townofunion.com/

	Christopher Kylor

